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We pride ourselves in keeping our hospital clean. But the hospital is 
about to make our jobs even harder.

We already have more work than we can handle. Yet the hospital wants 
to move ahead with a rebid in Environmental Services.

A rebid would result in even less staff, more work and about 20 of us 
losing our benefits.

Everyone is asked to attend one of two meetings at our Emeryville 
union office to review the Rebid proposal and provide feedback on the 
new task sheets.

For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer 
Vanessa Coe  at (510) 463-1348 or vcoe@nuhw.org

PROPOSED EVS REBID COULD LEAVE 20 
WORKERS WITHOUT BENEFITS AND MAKE IT 

EVEN HARDER TO KEEP THE HOSPITAL CLEAN

MEETING DETAILS
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 5

1 P.M. TO 3 P.M.
OR

4 P.M. TO 6 P.M.
NUHW OFFICE, 5801 CHRISTIE AVE., SUITE 525

EMERYVILLE, CA 94608

IT’S MORE IMPORTANT THAN EVER THAT WE STAND UNITED 
AND FIGHT TO PROTECT OUR JOBS!


